
Librarian’s Report 

August 2021 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 685 kids signed-up for the Summer Reading Program this summer.  

 We had a fantastic summer.  

 Programs resume in September.  
Teens:  

 Teen Summer Reading Program ends August 13.  

 Teen programs will resume again in the fall.  

 Katie conducted a survey to determine the best times and days for programs to be held. 
Working on scheduling with the results in mind to hopefully improve teen turn-out. 
 

Adults:  

 Adult Summer Reading Program ends August 13.  

 Minimal programming happening in August.  

 A very busy and successful summer all around.  
 

 

Other: Friends of the Library is planning to have their Fall Book Sale October 13-17, pending any shut-

downs or restrictions due to COVID spiking. Looking ahead, planning to have mini-golf in the stacks Feb. 

11 and 12 as a fundraiser. Parks and Rec has graciously agreed to let us borrow their portable course.  

We will be hiring for another part-time library assistant at the end of August beginning of September. 

Ashia and HR are currently working on tweaking the job description.  

 

 

 


